Adwa and Surrounding Development Association thank you night and Adwa 120" victory joint

celebration was successfully completed on March 12, 2016 in Dallas, TX.

Dear participants of the 2016 Adwa and Surrounding Development Association (ASDA) On
behalf of the ASDA, we are pleased to thank each of you who have came to the event and
thank all of you who donated their money and time. We give a special thanks to those who
came all the way from California, Washington D.C., and Minneapolis. We deeply appreciate you
for taking the time and effort to this special event. We also thank you for your participation in
the short meeting and the sharing of your ideas, expertise, and concerns as well. We certainly
hope that the ASDA event and Adwa victory will be jointly continued to be celebrate at similar
times in different places throughout the world. Our objective for this event is in the
participation of eradicating poverty with our people and the Ethiopian Government to the best
of our abilities. The financial Result from the event is as follow: Transportations, Artists, Tickets,

Food and Beverages, Hotel, Venue, and sound system are some of the expenses we paid:

Total Donations 9434
Admission Tickets before Event 3390
Admission during Event 760
Alcohol 1110
Lottory 700
Auction 200
Coffee 64
Dates 164

Total income =515822



First Artist exp 800
Second Artist exp 800
Keyboard Artist exp 500
Food exp 1380
Air tickets Exp 940.6
Hotel Exp 195.02
Venue Exp 1000
Sound system exp 600
Laptop exp 379

Total expenses = 6594.62

SUMMARY

total income 15,822

Expense

6,594.62

NET

9227.38







